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Walking to Hollywood
There is no better way for you to learn about poetry and to understand its elements than
with PERRINE'S SOUND AND SENSE: AN INTRODUCTION TO POETRY. As both an introduction to
poetry and an anthology, this classic best-seller succinctly covers the basics of poetry
with detailed chapters on the elements of poetry (denotation and connotation, imagery,
figurative language, allusion, tone, rhythm and meter, pattern, etc.), unique materials on
evaluating poetry, exemplary selections, and exercises and study questions that help
readers understand each selection. Thomas R. Arp and Greg Johnson have assiduously
continued the Perrine tradition over several recent editions. Every chapter introduction in
this compact and concise anthology bears the mark of Laurence Perrine's crisp, clean, and
descriptive prose, and every poem selected as an example is a perfect illustration of the
concept at hand. Whether you are a beginner or a more experienced reader of poems, you can
profit from this book's step-by-step method for understanding how a poem does what it does.
Suggestions for writing help students to sort out their feelings and ideas, enabling them
to assist others in sharing their experience.

Splashes of Joy in the Cesspools of Life
Ultrasound-Guided Chemodenervation Procedures provides a comprehensive multimedia approach
to neurotoxin therapy using ultrasound. This combined text/atlas/DVD offers a complete
review of toxin therapy, both current indications and emerging applications, as well as a
detailed review of ultrasound technology and ultrasound guidance techniques for botulinum
toxin injections and nerve blocks. The work also includes a detailed anatomic and pictorial
atlas (print and DVD), which will be invaluable to clinicians performing procedures with or
without ultrasound guidance. The text section of the book is a reference manual, covering
conditions and indications, chemodenervation agents, and ultrasound basics including
essential physics, machine settings, artifacts, scanning techniques, and procedural
guidance techniques. The illustrated print and DVD atlas sections offer a stunning visual
roadmap for understanding ultrasound anatomy, localizing muscles, and safely and
successfully performing chemodenervation procedures. Features of Ultrasound-Guided
Chemodenervation Procedures include: More than 1,300 clinical pictures, anatomical
drawings, and ultrasound stills Over 300 video clips of structures, injections, and
techniques for performingchemodenervation and neurolysis or combination therapies with
ultrasound Practical yet comprehensive-an indispensable print and electronic reference for
clinicians Review of ultrasound technology, techniques, and clinical applications for
chemodenervation Review of clinical indications and emerging uses of botulinum toxin

Delphi Complete Poetical Works of John Donne (Illustrated)
Reprints the 1988 edition (Tale Weaver Publishing) with five additional chapters. All of
the 23 chapters are lightly edited transcriptions of talks given to Sufi study groups,
mostly between 1985 and 1987. Topics range from questions about the Sufi tradition to using
texts to integrating the tradition into the contemporary world. No index. Distribu

Multicultural Children’s Literature
This surprisingly generous book maps out an incredibly effective, easy-to-follow framework
for guiding you through the process of turning your dreams into reality. It also adds
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valuable learning tools and provides essential back-up material for coaching clients. The
carefully designed format leads you gently from creating a compelling outcome, increasing
your motivation to achieve it, appreciating your gifts, becoming more aligned with your
heart, and then clearing whatever holds you back. Using lots of real life stories to
illustrate each topic, this book can help you manifest miracles happening in your life.

Richard Sibbes God's Spreading Goodness
A novel of one desperate woman’s hopes and desires set in contemporary Prague from “a
literary gem who is too little appreciated in the West” (The Boston Globe). Divorced,
approaching fifty, and mother to a rebellious fifteen-year-old, Kristyna is beginning to
feel the strain of her bleak existence—until she finds a new sense of joy when she begins a
love affair with a man fifteen years her junior But her escape into romance is far from
complete. She worries about her daughter Jana, who has been cutting school, and may be
using heroin—the latest plague on the city. And Kristyna’s mother has forced her to accept
the personal papers of her dead father, a tyrant whose Stalinist ideals she despised. At a
crossroads in her life, she must find a way to put the past behind her and deal with the
challenges of the present in a Czechoslovakia that is still trying to overcome years of
communist oppression. In this Washington Post Best Book of 2001, Klima “unflinchingly
presents the problems facing modern Prague and civilization in general . . . [and] fills it
with mercy” (San Francisco Chronicle).

When Homosexuality Hits Home
With expansion, the home-care market is becoming more diverse and more competitive. Forprofit agencies are multiplying. Nursing homes and hospital systems are moving beyond their
institutional walls to provide an array of home- and community-based services. Managed care
organizations are enrolling record numbers of individuals and families. They and other
third-party payers are aggressively shopping among home-care providers, seeking better
value for money. The articles that comprise this book, commissioned by the Milbank Memorial
Fund and the Visiting Nurse Service of New York, address these issues.

Sustainable Home Refurbishment
The Delphi Poets Series offers readers the works of literature's finest poets, with
superior formatting. This volume presents the complete poetical works of John Donne, with
beautiful illustrations and the usual Delphi bonus material. Donne's sparkling wit and
imaginative conceits have delighted readers over the centuries; now you can own his entire
poetical genius on your eReader! (3MB Version 1) * Beautifully illustrated with images
relating to Donne's life and works * Concise introductions to the poetry and other works *
Images of how the poetry books were first printed, giving your eReader a taste of the
original texts * Excellent formatting of the poems * Special chronological and alphabetical
contents tables for the poetry * Easily locate the poems you want to read * Almost the
complete prose, with rare texts like Donnes study of suicide BIATHANATOS, appearing for the
first time in digital print * Includes Donne's letters - spend hours exploring the poet's
personal correspondence * Features three biographies, including Izaak Waltons famous
contemporary memoir - discover Donne's literary life in detail! * Scholarly ordering of
texts into chronological order and literary genres Please visit www.delphiclassics.com to
browse our range of exciting titles CONTENTS: The Poetry Collections SONGS AND SONNETS
ELEGIES DIVINE POEMS HOLY SONNETS OTHER DIVINE POEMS SATIRES MARRIAGE SONGS VERSE LETTERS
EPICEDES AND OBSEQUIES EPIGRAMS INFINITATI SACRUM THE ANNIVERSARIES LATIN POEMS DOUBTFUL
VERSES The Poems LIST OF POEMS IN CHRONOLOGICAL ORDER LIST OF POEMS IN ALPHABETICAL ORDER
The Prose BIATHANATOS PSEUDO-MARTYR IGNATIUS HIS CONCLAVE DEVOTIONS UPON EMERGENT OCCASIONS
PARADOXES PROBLEMS The Letters LIST OF LETTERS The Biographies THE LIFE OF DR. JOHN DONNE
by Izaak Walton JOHN DONNE by Arthur Symons JOHN DONNE by Robert Lynd Please click here to
browse our other titles

Eat, Drink, and Weigh Less
'This is an excellent book ù comprehensively researched, powerfully presented and crystal
clear. It should be the first stop for anyone seeking objective advice in a field cluttered
with misleading claims. I couldn't recommend it more strongly.'-George Monbiot 'This book
should be read by anyone engaged in domestic energy efficiency programmes. It goes back to
basics and sets out systematically and incrementally how to approach the refurbishment of
existing homes which will result in reduced energy demand and lower bills.'-Jenny Saunders,
Chief Executive, National Energy Action, UK 'We can't recommend this book highly enough.
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David Thorpe has produced an interesting read whilst managing to also include all the
necessary technical energy information. This should be required reading for the capable
amateur and the professionally engaged, as well as students and qualified
architects.'-Penney Poyzer, campaigner low carbon living and working and Gil Schalom, green
architect; co-owners of the pioneering Nottingham ecohome, the UK's first radical ecoretrofit 'David Thorpe's oh-so-valuable book excellently covers the full spectrum of low
impact home refurbishment. It is jam-packed with detail, and rises to the challenge of
being both useful and accessible to a range of people from construction professionals to
the committed DIYer wanting to crack on in eco-refurb.'-Simon McWhirter, Director, Great
British Refurb Campaign A retro-fit offers many benefits: cutting electricity and heating
bills, increasing the resale value of homes, slashing carbon emissions, and creating a
healthier place to live. This book is your guide to making it happen. It looks at: draughtproofing, insulation and damp ventilation, heating and cooling electrical efficiency and
renewable energy water use and re-use materials' life cycles and incorporating nature
protection from climate change impacts modelling energy flows and embodied energy how we
can meet the need to cut carbon emissions from dwellings by 80 per cent by 2050. Projects
can apply to apartment blocks, recent builds and older, solid-walled properties. Enlivened
with helpful diagrams and photographs, plus plenty of pointers for further information, it
provides a comprehensive resource handbook for any building professional and contractor,
students ù or any homeowner serious about efficiency (cash and carbon) savings.

Principles of Program Design: Problem-Solving with JavaScript
Award-winning author Aladdin Elaasar's latest; "BARRACUDA: The Unauthorized Biography of
Sarah Palin" is a timely book that reveals how McCain's choice of 'the Barracuda', a.k.a.
Sarah Palin, as his running mate, opened the flood gates of the media to controversy and
speculations. Will Palin play a role in the 2012 presidential elections? Will she be the
next and the first female American president, or at least vice-president?

Programming WCF Services
From the respected instructor and author Paul Addison, PRINCIPLES OF PROGRAM DESIGN:
PROBLEM SOLVING WITH JAVASCRIPT gives your students the fundamental concepts of good
program design, illustrated and reinforced by hands-on examples using JavaScript. Why
JavaScript? It simply illustrates the programming concepts explained in the book, requires
no special editor or compiler, and runs in any browser. Little or no experience is needed
because the emphasis is on learning by doing. There are examples of coding exercises
throughout every chapter, varying in length and representing simple to complex problems.
Students are encouraged to think in terms of the logical steps needed to solve a problem
and can take these skills with them to any programming language in the future. To help
reinforce concepts for your students, each chapter has a chapter summary, review questions,
hand-on activities, and a running case study that students build on in each chapter.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product
text may not be available in the ebook version.

Compassionate Coaching
You're no idiot, of course. But finding the perfect expression of your spirituality can
prove long and challenging. You might already be attracted to paganism, but considering the
variety of traditions and paths that fall in this category, you need a spiritual guide.
Seek no further! Whether you're interested in following the pagan path or just curious to
know more, 'The Complete Idiot's Guide to Paganism' will enlighten you on this fascinating
array of nature-based beliefs and practices. In this 'Complete Idiot's Guide', you'll learn
about the basic principles of shamanism, druidism, Wicca and more. How to deepen your
connection to the Goddess, the God, and nature. The fundamentals of meditation, magic,
divination, and spiritual healing. Tips on incorporating pagan rituals into your modern
lifestyle.

Writer Mama
English Puritans of the Stuart era were divided by a number of questions. The greatest of
these asked what constitutes salvation and restoration from sin. All agreed that it was by
grace through faith. But few could agree on how to define sin, grace, and faith. Richard
Sibbes consciously followed Augustine, Martin Luther, and John Calvin in defining sin as
self-love and grace as God's redemptive love in Christ. His theology centered on the love
of God expressed through Christ and offered by the Spirit; and faith as a response to that
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love. This produced a winsome and transforming theology of union with Christ and communion
with God. In this he was a counterweight to the spread of moralistic Puritan theologies in
his day.

Barracuda
A detailed and inspiring strategy for staying true to yourself at work while contributing
to your organization’s effectiveness and integrity • Based on over fifty candid interviews
with businesspeople at all levels, including vivid firsthand accounts of compromise and
courage • Eminently practical and constructive, with exercises and strategies you can apply
wherever you work Healthy compromise is a fact of organizational life, part of
accomplishing any meaningful goal with other people. But when it involves betraying your
word, your principles, or other important commitments, it takes a bite out of your passion
and vitality, trapping you in a web of nagging doubts and regrets or even dread and
remorse. Sadly, certain common misconceptions about compromise mean we can fall into this
trap unknowingly, making a sort of “devil’s bargain by degrees.” Even worse, this can
happen while working for companies and leaders we otherwise respect and admire. So what can
you do, short of sacrificing your career? In this unflinching but consistently constructive
and timely look at concessions, double-binds, and contradictions of organizational life,
Doty suggests the antidote is to “redefine the game” – expand your ability to be a positive
force regardless of the setting. At the core of this strategy are six personal foundations
that she illuminates with practical exercises and examples, including Reconnect to Your
Strengths, See the Larger Playing Field, Define a Worthy Enough Win, Find Your Real Team,
Make Positive Plays, and Keep Your Own Score. Full of candid firsthand stories from Doty’s
interviews with over fifty businesspeople as well as her own experiences as a consultant
and manager, The Compromise Trap offers sympathetic guidance for individuals striving to
live with greater integrity, courage, and purpose at work, as well as the executives,
coaches, consultants, and loved ones who support them and senior leaders who want to expand
what it means for organizations to act with integrity in the world.

The Compromise Trap
Children change your life, but they don't necessarily have to end your career!
&break;&break;As a mom, you want to spend as much time with your children as possible. But
you'd also like to make some money doing something you enjoy. How do you get the best of
both worlds? Writer Mama by experienced freelancer Christina Katz tells you how. You can
start a stay-at-home freelance writing career tailored to fit your family and lifestyle.
&break;&break;Writer Mama will answer all your questions about how to get started, in
realistic, easy-to-follow steps. While conversational and easy-to-read, this book also does
a lot of hard work for you. It gives you practical advice and exercises that help you get
started in a matter of weeks. You'll get tips on how to: &break;&break; begin with the
easiest routes to publication for moms&break; network with other writer mamas, editors, and
agents&break; write cover letters and queries&break; choose your own writing
specialty&break; create a web presence&break; set up a home office&break; make time for
yourself, your kids, and your writing &break;&break;You'll love the short chapters,
sidebars, and exercises that let you get the information you need in small doses that fit
into your busy schedule. Plus this book was written to grow with you. Once you master the
skills of being an article writer, it teaches you how to pitch a nonfiction book idea and
explore other areas of writing. &break;&break;So if you want to get started writing for
publication, let writer mama Christina Katz help. If she and countless other moms can do
it, so can you!

Cold Hard Secret
Barbara Johnson's approach to life is positive, uplifting, theraputic, and fun. But Barbara
is far from being a cockeyed optimist, blind to life's grief and disappointment. In fact,
her entire ministry of joy and encouragement began in the "slimy cesspool" of her own pain.
And that's why her laughter is so infectious and her wisdom rings so true in this joygiving book, which offers giggles and guidance to help you: shore up sinking self-esteem
reach the other side of your grief weather your stress and get rid of your guilt restore
the joys of motherhood sustain an effective prayer life make peace with aging and go for
healthy maturity "Almost everyone needs a splash of joy to get through the mess, to get
cleaned off and get sweetened up, refreshed and ready to go again," Barbara Johnson says.
With short chapters intended to be read in one sitting-plus a collection of quips and
quotes at the close of each chapter-Splashes of Joy offers invigorating encouragment and a
gentle reminder to spread joy into the lives of others as well. Splashes of Joy in the
Cesspools of Life is now available in value-priced paperback as part of the "Nelson Values"
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program -- a one-time-only, one-order-only bargain price ($7.97) on some of our bestselling and most exciting titles!

Heroic Living
Programming WCF Services is the authoritative, bestselling guide to Microsoft’s unified
platform for developing modern, service-oriented applications on Windows. Hailed as the
definitive treatment of WCF, this guide provides unique insight, rather than documentation,
to help you learn the topics and skills you need for building maintainable, extensible, and
reusable WCF-based applications. Authors Juval Löwy—one of the world’s top .NET experts—and
Michael Montgomery have revised this edition to include the productivity-enhancing features
of .NET Framework 4.6, along with the latest WCF ideas and techniques. By teaching you the
why and the how of WCF programming, this book will help you master WCF and make you a
better software engineer. Learn WCF’s architecture and essential building blocks, including
key concepts such as reliability and transport sessions Use built-in features such as
service contracts, instance and concurrency management, transactions, queued services, and
security Increase the quality of your WCF services by using design options, tips, and best
practices in Löwy’s ServiceModelEx framework Understand the rationale behind particular
design decisions, and rarely understood aspects of WCF development Learn why Azure Service
Fabric is the killer app for modern DevOps

Home-Based Care for a New Century
"There's something I need to tell youI'm gay." These are hard words to hear from a beloved
family member. But as hard as they are to hear, they are also hard for the same-sexattracted person to utter. No matter the relationship—parent, child, grandparent, spouse,
sibling, or other, that admission will likely mark a change in the way you and your loved
one understand each other. These can be difficult waters to navigate, but Joe Dallas knows
the rough waters firsthand and offers answers to the questions you need answered. How do I
show my love for my same-sex attracted family member and yet remain faithful to the Bible's
admonitions about homosexuality? Should I attend my loved one's gay wedding? What caused
his or her homosexuality? Am I to blame? Can people change their sexual orientation? From
his many years of helping families answer tough questions about homosexuality, Joe Dallas
offers you sound, compassionate, and biblically accurate advice as you take a journey you
never anticipated. Revised edition.

Perrine's Sound and Sense
Walking to Hollywood is a dazzling triptych - obsessive, satirical, elegiac - in which Will
Self burrows down through the intersections of time, place and psyche to explore some of
our deepest fears and anxieties with characteristic fearlessness and jagged humour. 'Very
Little' is ostensibly the account of a curative journey to Canada and the USA, but in fact
the record of a nematode's progress, as the worm of obsession - with scale and packing and
the 'stuff' of our lives - bores through a mind in extremesis. 'Walking to Hollywood' is an
extreme satire on celebrity, in which the narrator believes that everyone he meets is
played by a famous actor, and that only he can solve the mystery of who murdered the
movies. 'Spurn Head' leads Self to a tormented sojourn with a madman whose house is sliding
over the edge of a cliff, to a game of checkers with Death, and finally to an encounter
with one of Swift's immortal Struldbruggs and a march through a tear in time itself. In
Walking to Hollywood Will Self pushes memoir to the limits of invention.

The Complete Idiot's Guide to Paganism
The Secret's out, and heads will roll. Ever since her near-death experience at the hands of
the villainous Dr. Kesteral, Secret McQueen hasn't been the same. As in damaged almost
beyond repair. But as usual, Secret has no time to lick her wounds. Armed to the fangs, she
and Desmond embark on a whirlwind quest for revenge that takes them to the sewers of Paris
to put an end to Alexandre Peyton. Instead, it's almost the end of them, and before she can
stop him, Peyton rips the veil off her deepest secret. The devil's not through muddling up
the details, either. An eye-opening confab with Sig in the Big Apple leaves her wondering
if she's ever been in control of her own life at all. Plus, a cryptic postcard sends her
racing back to her Manitoba hometown, fearing for her grandmere. With the Council holding
the power of life and death over her head, Secret's circle of friends is shrinking, while
the pool of enemies looking for payback is widening like a pool of her own blood. Warning:
Contains the least romantic Paris getaway in history and an unstoppable hybrid with an
impossible choice to make between two men who've been to hell and back for her.
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The Course of the Seeker
From the dream team of Dr. Walter C. Willett, bestselling author of Eat, Drink and Be
Healthy, and Mollie Katzen, author of the four million-copy bestselling Moosewood Cookbook,
comes a new approach to weight loss Eat, Drink, and Weigh Less offers a medically sound,
extremely effective program that shows people how they can lose weight by adding delicious
food to their diet and making simple changes in what they eat throughout the day. It's
flexible and adaptable--and it really works. It features a powerful way to chart your
progress called the Body Score. The more you raise your Body Score, the more you will lower
your weight! A quiz at the beginning of the book helps readers determine their Body Score;
the chapters that follow explain easy dietary and behavioral steps readers can take to
improve their scores. While the concept is simple, the science behind it is not. It
represents years of top research conducted by Dr. Walter C. Willett, the head of Harvard
School of Public Health's Department of Nutrition, including the famous Nurses Health
Study. This study scored each of its over 84,000 participants on food choices, exercise
schedule, and body mass--resulting in a number that accurately determined the nurses risk
of heart disease. Now, for the first time, Dr. Willett has teamed up with mega-bestselling
cookbook author Mollie Katzen to adapt a similar, much easier scoring system to create a
user-friendly diet plan with fail-safe results. If you can raise your score, you will lower
your weight--all while eating delicious, easy-to-prepare foods.

Ultrasound-Guided Chemodenervation Procedures
This comprehensive, straightforward text introduces readers to the many methods of crime
control and reviews the research concerning their effectiveness with a fair and balanced
approach. Crime Control in America: What Works?, 3e, provides in-depth coverage of
policing, prosecution and courts, and legislative methods of crime control. It moves beyond
the justice system and examines the effectiveness of crime control at the individual,
family, school, and community levels. Finally, it covers environmental criminology and
explanations of large-scale crime trends, particularly the reductions witnessed during the
1990s. Unlike others on the market, this book also examines crime control that is informal
in nature, one that does not rely on involvement by the criminal justice system or other
forms of government intervention. Worrall presents a comprehensive view of crime control in
America while maintaining a neutral ideological stance. Unlike most of the competition,
this straightforward, student-friendly text does not presuppose any knowledge of the
criminal justice system. This book is geared specifically toward undergraduate students of
any major, including community college students. The book covers more methods of crime
control than any of its competitors, and all the most controversial and current approaches
are discussed in-depth. Teaching and Learning Experience This book offers a current look at
crime control and its effectiveness, examining emerging areas in the field. It provides:
Comprehensive, up-to-date coverage with unique content: Exposes students to a wide range of
methods of crime control in America Extensive look at the effectiveness of crime control
approaches: Reviews the research concerning crime control effectiveness and presents a
thorough analysis of what works/doesn't work to control crime Strong pedagogical features:
Gives students the tools to master key concepts faster and more effectively, and provides
support for instructors

No Saints or Angels
Each of us has a special purpose in life—do you know what yours is? In Heroic Living, bestselling author and former investment banker Chris Lowney combines the proven practices of
Ignatian spirituality with his business expertise to help each of us discover our mighty
purpose in life and develop a personal life strategy to achieve it. By merging Ignatian
Spirituality with astute business knowledge, Lowney provides the tools and strategies
needed to make practical, long-term life changes that move us away from our fractured,
compartmentalized lives and toward the satisfaction and wholeness that each of us desires
so deeply.

Crime Control in America
This book is designed to prepare K-12 preservice and inservice teachers to address the
social, cultural, and critical issues of our times through the use of multicultural
children's books. It will be used as a core textbook in courses on multicultural children's
literature and as a supplement in courses on children's literature and social studies
teaching methods. It can also be used as a supplement in courses on literacy, reading,
language arts, and multicultural education.
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